
Dear Parents 

Our existing Term 1 extracurricular activities, except for paid extra-murals such as judo and 
fencing, will change to a revised schedule from Monday, 17th March, to prepare the boys for 
rugby and hockey. Here's the schedule: 

Monday, 17th March: 

• 13:10 – 14:30: U9 Hockey at Woodlands 

• 14:30 – 16:15: Rugby (U10 & U11) at Lutgensvale 

• 14:30 – 16:00: Hockey (U12 & U13) at Woodlands 

Tuesday, 18th March: 

• 14:15 – 16:00: U9 Rugby at Rossall 

• 14:30 – 16:15: Rugby (U12 & U13) at Lutgensvale 

• 14:30 – 16:00: Hockey (U10 & U11) at Woodlands 

Wednesday, 19th March: 

• 14:30 – 16:00: U9 Hockey at Hartleyvale 

• 14:30 – 16:15: Rugby (U10 & U11) at Lutgensvale 

• 14:30 – 16:00: Hockey (U12 & U13) at Woodlands 

Thursday, 20th March: 

• 14:15 – 16:00: U9 Rugby at Rossall 

• 14:30 – 16:15: Rugby (U12 & U13) at Lutgensvale 

• 14:30 – 16:00: Hockey (U10 & U11) at Woodlands 

Monday, 24th March: 

• 13:10 – 14:30: U9 Hockey at Woodlands 

• 14:30 – 16:15: Rugby (U10 & U11) at Lutgensvale 

• 14:30 – 16:00: Hockey (U12 & U13) at Woodlands 

Tuesday, 25th March: 

• 14:15 – 16:00: U9 Rugby at Rossall 

• 14:30 – 16:15: Rugby (U12 & U13) at Lutgensvale 

• 14:30 – 16:00: Hockey (U10 & U11) at Woodlands 

Wednesday, 26th March: 

• 14:30 – 16:00: U9 Hockey at Hartleyvale 

• 14:30 – 16:15: Rugby (U10 & U11) at Lutgensvale 

• 14:30 – 16:00: Hockey (U12 & U13) at Woodlands 



Thursday, 27th March: 

• 14:15 – 16:00: U9 Rugby at Rossall 

• 14:30 – 16:15: Rugby (U12 & U13) at Lutgensvale 

• 14:30 – 16:00: Hockey (U10 & U11) at Woodlands 

We look forward to a successful transition to the rugby and hockey season. 

Boys will be walked to their practice venues after school and may be collected from them after 
the session. 

These practices will be loaded onto our online platforms. 

Kind regards 

Chris Groom 

 


